
Dear Mr. Suellentrop 

 
I live in Overland Park and I am disabled. I am not a free loader. I went back to 
college, in 2010, in my forties and graduated with a bachelors degree. I was eager to 
find a job but three weeks after I graduated, I was in a motorcycle wreck and now have 
an enclosed head injury and severe back injury. Because of these injuries I am unable 
to work and now have to depend on Medicare and Medicaid to survive, I am living below 
poverty line. I hope you will help those who have no way to help themselves and pass 
Senate Bill 252 to expand KanCare. I need your help. 
 
Thank you 
Andra Fergerson  
 
 




